
New report examines scope of collective 
bargaining in public administration

 Europe 

The International Labour Organisation has produced a new report that examines the 
scope of collective bargaining in public administration. Along with specific country 
examples, including Denmark and Spain, from Europe, the report looks at recent 
developments and the extent to which collective bargaining covers issues such as 
information and consultation, dispute resolution measures, facilities for trade 
unions, gender equality and decent work. As one of the conclusions the report notes 
that fewer and fewer governments are excluding pay from collective bargaining.
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